
It's written in the stars�that they were meant to be...�So write it on your calendar�there's going to be a party!�


The Nielsen “kids,”


Jan Howard, Robert Nielsen, Jr.


and Annie Gardner,


request that you save the date of�


Saturday, April 3, 2004


for a


25th Anniversary Celebration


in honor of


Megan and Robert Nielsen








�





We sincerely hope 


you will be able to share 


this joyous occasion 


with our family.











Invitation and directions to follow.














